
From: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Lily CogdillLilyCogdill@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 8/9/2017 11:15:57 AM
Subject: Re: Calendar Item

​Hank is working on the senior center visit. Let's see what he comes up with.


From: Lily Cogdill
 
Sent: Tuesday, August 8, 2017 4:12 PM
 
To: Danny Varat
 
Subject: Calendar Item 
 
Hey,
 
Can I be of assistance for the Horry County Day on 8/17/17 that you are planning?
 
Lily
 

Lily Cogdill
Director of Administration
Office of Lieutenant Governor
P.O. Box 142
Columbia, S.C. 29201
Ph. 803.734.2079
lilycogdill@scstatehouse.gov
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